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On behalf of the Oregon Attorney General's Sexual Assault Task Force, I am writing 

to express our support for HB 4156. This bill will make important improvements to 

existing stalking law and will help to keep survivors of stalking and intersection 

crimes, including sexual and domestic violence, safer. The changes in this bill will 

include necessary updates to be inclusive of modern technology and the ways that it 

can be used to harass, intimidate, and stalk victims.  I urge you to pass HB 4156. 

Thank you.  


